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 בס״ד

Our preschool families enjoy seeing regularly updated pictures of their children’s participation in 
our activities and programs. Posting photos also provides an easy means to share your child’s life 
with family and friends.  
 
Our school’s growth is enhanced by its social media presence. To this end, we have a public social 
media page where we share information about our school and photos of learning and activities. We 
care about your child’s privacy and safety. Children’s names will never be used on public social me-
dia. Photos are chosen for the story they tell and will always be screened by our staff before being 
shared. We appreciate your understanding.  
 
In an effort to ensure that we meet your family’s privacy preferences, Kansas Jewish Preschool will 
not post/publish individual pictures of your child unless we receive written permission.  
 
KJP retains permission to post and publish group and class photos. As  
mentioned above, children will never be personally identified on public social media.  
 
Please check the appropriate box for your family’s privacy preference. Sign and return.  
 

Child’s Name(s):  
 
 I give permission for photos including my child to be published on any platform
 (website, social media, print).  
 
 I do not give permission for my child’s individual photo to be published on public  
 platforms but it may be published on Kansas Jewish Preschool’s private page. 
 
 I do not give permission for my child’s individual photo to be published on the  private 
 Kansas Jewish Preschool’s Facebook page or any social media platform. 

 
Parent’s Signature:          Date:  

Jan Pfefer 
Kansas Jewish Preschool 

6201 Indian Creek Drive  Overland Park, KS  66207 
 


